

Vesey Elementary School Council

Minutes 2024-2025

Meeting Date 2-28-25 Meeting Location: Vesey Elementary School Library

Members present	Jeff Uhrig, Lisa Titus, Nicole Ball, Jennifer Hagedorn, Julie White, Hector Rodriguez, Alexis Clark, Johanna Duran
Members absent	Marshall Prewitt, Nayelie Duarte, classified staff
Constituency group represented	Certified, Classified, and Community

- **I.** Called to order at 8:34 AM by Lisa Titus
- II. Approval of Minutes for 12-6-24

DISCUSSION NOTES	Reviewed the meeting minutes from 12-6-24
CONCLUSIONS	NA
ACTION ITEMS	
Approved by: Duran second Uhrig	

III. Call to the audience

DISCUSSION NOTES	NA
CONCLUSIONS	
ACTION ITEMS	

IV. Reports

REPORTS TO REVIEW	Principal Report
DISCUSSION	Mr. Uhrig shared that Vesey has applied for the 21 st Century Grant. The budget has been approved for 15 Switches and E Gaming for 4 th -6 th grade. We will still have some of the original classes in addition to gaming classes. We have reached out to other schools to invite private schools to join us. Our



coordinators for 21st Century will be J. Duran and H. Hernandez. We also attended a summer school meeting, and we will be a hub school more interactive.

Mr. Uhrig shared that we lost 2 FTE. K-3teachers, 1st grade-3 teachers, 4th grade- 3 teachers. Ms. Zichosh is leaving at the end of the school year, Ms. M. Duran is transferring to Tolson(K), and Mrs. J. Roqueni (3) is moving to Robins. Ms. Schumaker is moving to 6th grade Social Studies open positions for ELA, Math, and Science. We hired Mr. Henry our new para as our new fourth grade teacher. We will need to hire a new TA. Mr. Uhrig shared that the board is up, and we can look at it. We asked Mr. Frank and Ms. Sarah Extra Monitor hours to help with 6th grade.

AASA will start after Spring Break with AzSci,

AASA will start after Spring Break with AzSci, writing, ELA, and math. See DOJO calendar

CONCLUSIONS

ACTION ITEMS

V. Action Items

ITEM TITLE	6 th grade sub committee
DISCUSSION NOTES	Music teacher is having behavior issues some are being disrespectful behavior in order to leave. We cannot provide a study hall and AVID is for all students.
RESOLUTION	
Waiting to hear from the district what we can do to help with this issue	

ITEM TITLE	
DISCUSSION NOTES	
RESOLUTION	

ITEM TITLE	
DISCUSSION NOTES	



RESOLUTION	
VI. Disc	cussion/information items
ITEM TITLE	AASA
DISCUSSION NOTES	Dates TBD
RESOLUTION	
ITEM TITLE	
DISCUSSION NOTES	
RESOLUTION	
ITEM TITLE	
DISCUSSION NOTES	
RESOLUTION	

VII. Submission of items for next agenda.

VIII. The meeting was adjourned at 8:50 AM by Lisa Titus



